
Aszti B. Chadzynski 

 University of Florida 

Major: Computer Science 

Graduation:  2025   

Born:  Sarasota, FL.  

Polish American Engineers Association of Florida , Inc. 

is proud to present the 2023/2024 Scholarship Award Recipients 

Congratulations to these highly accomplished students! 

Gratulujemy! 

Benjamin Karcz 

Florida State University 

Major: Psychology 

Graduation: 2025 

Born:  Clearwater, FL 

Michael Miarecki 

University of Florida 

Major:  Cognitive &  

Behavioral Neuroscience 

Graduation: 2025 

Born: Clearwater, FL  

Gabriela Andrzejewska 

Central Michigan Un. 

Graduate School/Medical 

Graduation: 2027 

Born: Warren, Mi.  

 

Diana Derylo 

University of Florida 

Major: Microbiology & Cell Science 

Graduation: 2026 

Born: Tampa, FL 

Patrick Gasior 

Un. Of South Florida 

Major: Cyber Security 

Graduation: 2024 

Born: Rzeszow, Poland 

Patrick Gawel 

Embry-Riddle Aeronautical U 

Major: Mechanical Engineering 

Graduation: 2026 

Born: New York, NY 

Adrian J. Pawlowski 

Boston University 

Major: Electrical Engineering 

Graduation: 2025 

Born: Sarasota, FL 

Anna Maria Jablonska 

University of South Florida 

Major: Biomedical Sciences 

Graduation: 2023 

Born: Krakow, Poland 

Tomasz Kuczynski 

Florida State University 

Major: Biology 

Graduation: 2027 

Born: Torun, Poland 

Szymon K. Sierzega 

UF Santa Fe College 

Major: Electrical Engineering 

Graduation: 2027 

Born: Clearwater, FL  

Filip Szatan 

St. Petersburg College 

Major: Political Science 

Graduation: 2026 

Born: Rzeszow, Poland 

Zakary Szmiegiel 

Un. of Central Florida 

Major: Electrical Engineering 

Graduation: 2026 

Born:  Sarasota, FL 

Daniel M. Urban 

University of South Florida 

Major: Mechanical Engineering 

Graduation: 2026 

Born: Rzeszow 

 

Scholarships are awarded on a competitive basis in  

recognition of the academic achievement,  

interests, leadership, voluntarism,  

and desire to promote richness and importance  

of Polish culture.  

 

Please donate toward our scholarship fund on line  

or by sending a check to the PAEA  


